3/24/22, 10:22 AM BoardDocs® Pro

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, March 22, 2022)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, March 22, 2022

- A. Meeting Opening
 - 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
 - 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent Bev Slough shared she was looking forward to the presentation regarding attendance zoning and the new K-8 "NN". She thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her hard work.
- C. Workshop Topics
 - 1. Attendance Zoning: K-8 "NN" and Northwest Balancing presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations
 - 2. SW St. Johns County Workforce Development Proposal presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools
- D. Public Comment
 There was no public comment.
- E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent Kelly Barrera shared her gratitude for the hard work and dedication of the legislation delegation. She shared her excitement for the next new K-8 school that is to be built.

Anthony Coleman shared his excitement for the FCTC campus coming to Hastings. He thanked staff for their hard work.

Bev Slough thanked the legislation delegation and Colin Kirkland, Director for Policy and Government Relations, for the hard work this year.

Tim Forson thanked the local legislation delegation for their hard work and support to students. He shared his appreciation for Colin Kirkland as he advocated for SJCSD and kept staff and leadership informed.

F. Adjournment at 11:55 a.m.